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Ottawa, 22nd June 1917

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 9th instant and to request you to be good enough

to inform me which lines are desired to be re-traced on

Lehnox Ieland and to state the anproximate cost of the

survey.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.m Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

John O.Arsenault Esq.,

Asst. Indian Superintendent,

Box 25,

St.Chryeoston, P.E.I.

Ce qui ai l'était ai

15 June 1917 - 4 July 1917, (R.G. 10, Volume 5ass)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


